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Please stop this measure. It is becoming increasingly difficult for the average family 

or elderly to afford housing in any part of Oregon. This will increase those cost in 

such a way that many are in danger of becoming homeless. Which is already a huge 

problem state wide. We voted for safety limits so help protect our residents. We want 

to keep these in place. Incomes are not equal throughout all parts of our state and 

therefore it is not reasonable to make a state wide tax on property. Please vote no on 

this measure. Thank you for your consideration  


